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Holland Conservation Commission Holland, MA
Minutes of Meeting held on February 26, 2002

Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m.
Present were Mary vandenBerg, Marguerite Choquette, Howard Fife and Brad Noble.
Absent were James Wettlaufer and Helen Kreiger.

Minutes of meeting on 2/19/02 read and signed by Mary.

Brad and Mary reported on their site visitation, 2/24/02, of the property belonging to Mr.
Weckesser on Lois Lane. No formal decisions were made. Continuation of the Public

Hearing will be on 3/12/02 at 8:15 p.m.

Procedure Sheet #02-0438 issued to Scott and Tami Reinhart, 83 Maybroek Road, Map 8
Lot D 2.4 to add 10’ to kitchen, move plumbing, add electrical as appropriate, add 8" X
12° mud room and add a 24 X 24° garage. After review of plot plan and adding location
of hay bales, all approved and signed by Mary. Note - Mr, Reinhart was not sure if he
was going to add the garage at this time. He will need to make a decision before a
Building Permit is issued.

Mr. Earl Johnson joined the meeting with a request that we view a lot on Stafford Road,
Map 13, Lot B-6 for possible Conservation violations.

As there were no other people wanting to see the HCC, motion to adjourn made by
Marguerite and seconded by Mary. Meeting closed at 8:15 p.m.
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